
Valley Water District 
14515 Pioneer Way East, Puyallup, WA 98372 
Telephone: 253-841-9698 / Fax: 253-770-8959 

Email: service@valleywaterdistrict.com 
 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE INTERRUPTION 
WATERMAIN SHUTDOWN – TIE IN 

WEDNESDAY MAY 5, 2021 
9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
 
May 3, 2021 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Re: SR162 Watermain Replacement Project 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
The District will be shutting down the watermain on SR162 in order to complete the tie-in and 
construction project taking place in SR162.  The shutdown will impact approximately 16 homes 
and the all residences in the Nobile Firs Estates. 
 
Your home is one of the homes impacted by this shutdown and you will NOT have access to 
water during the shutdown period (May 5th 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.), please prepare accordingly. 
 
If you have concerns or issues regarding this shutdown, please contact me or Brian Thompson 
immediately at 253-841-9698.  If the concern is outside of normal business hours (Monday thru 
Friday, 8-4:30), please call the same number and our after-hours answering service will contact 
our emergency on-call field technician.   
 
Thank you 
 
Sean Vance 
General Manager  
Valley Water District 
 


